
December 2016 Newsletter 
 
Ultreya 
 
Our December Ultreya will be held on December 10th commencing at 3pm. After the Ultreya we 
invite you to join us in celebrating Mass at St. Paul’s church, Camden at 5pm followed by our Pot 
Luck dinner commencing about 7pm.  
 
The venue for both the Ultreya and Pot Luck dinner is The Heritage Hall in the grounds of St. 
Paul’s Primary School, Camden. The entrances are off John Street, opposite the old Police Station 
or from the Larkin Street car park. 
 
Please bring something to share for dinner, either main course or dessert. Also BYO plates, 
drinking glasses and cutlery please. Fridge space available for food and drinks. Electric oven and 
microwave are available to reheat food. 
 
We will have a book sale so if you have any books you would like to donate please bring them 
along or give them to someone in your GR to donate for you. Stock up on holiday reading material 
for a good price. Books not sold will be returned to the owner or donated to St. V de P. 
 
We are also looking for items suitable for the Christmas Hamper raffle so if you have anything you 
would like to donate please bring it, along with your money, with you on the afternoon. 
 
School of Leaders 
 
There will be NO school of leaders meeting in December, SOL will recommence in February 2017. 
 
Our 2017 Three Day Weekend. 
 
I am very pleased to announce that Margaret French has accepted the Secretariat’s invitation to 
lead the Lady’s Three Day Weekend for 2017 and Lester Smith has accepted the invitation tolead 
the Men’s weekend. If you are lucky enough to receive a phone call from either Margaret or Lester 
inviting you on their team, please give it every consideration. 
 
Palanca 
 
Remember that every Friday is a special day for Palanca in the Cursillo Movement. 
 
Please keep in your prayers all those within our movement who are currently unwell either 
physically, mentally or spiritually. 
 
If you have any prayer requests, please notify Margaret French at wollongongcursillo@gmail.com 
so she can circulate your request. 
 


